Mackenzie Valley &

Review Board -

September 16, 2011

Note to file

EA 0809-002
Prairie Creek Mine — Canadian Zinc Corporation

To parties:

Re: September 14 and September 15 documents from Canadian Zinc
Corporation removed from public registry

On September 15, 2011 the Review Board placed the following two documents from
Canadian Zinc Corporation on the public registry:

1. Comments on Government Agency Technical Reports, dated September 14, 2011
2. Proposed Site-Specific Water Quality Objectives, dated September 15, 2011

The two documents have been removed from the public registry because they
contained new evidence which cannot be considered in Final Submissions.

Review Board staff have discussed the matter with Canadian Zinc Corporation. The
developer has the opportunity to prepare a Final Submission that does not contain new
evidence.
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